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The University of Malta is committed to continuously streamline and enhance its admissions
process, as part of its ongoing efforts to widening participation in higher education. In view of
this, a number of programmes that used to limit the number of student admissions have
recently had their capping removed.

So far this has resulted in a 27% reduction in capped undergraduate programmes and a 19%
reduction in capped postgraduate programmes. This exercise is intended to render the
admissions process more efficient. There are cases of courses that merit capping in view of a
number of reasons, especially practical sessions.

Do you have an example of good QA practice at your unit which you would like us to share?
Get in touch with us at qac@um.edu.mt
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